
 

 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Indiana State Board of Education 
FROM: Dr. Charity Flores 
RE:  ISTEP+ Grade 10 Summer Retest Administration  
DATE:  October 4, 2017 

 

 
The Office of Student Assessment received feedback about the Summer 2018 ISTEP+ Grade 
10 Retest test administration window from corporation test coordinators via an online survey.  
To address concerns regarding capacity, the Summer retest window is extended to allow for 
remediation over the summer and accommodate students as they return in the fall.   
 
We request approval to negotiate delivery for the Summer 2018 ISTEP+ Grade 10 test 
administration for the following dates: July 23-August 17, 2018.   
 


